11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 360

From: |

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Voting 1D

Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 7:14:24 AM

Dear Sir/Madam,

We are very concerned about the new legislation allowing lack of identification at voting. We feel
that this will easily allow allow fraud and does not give integrity to the voting process. Please do not
allow this to go through. Phil and Diane Anercrombie.
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